
Peirone Announces a Major Expansion of Warehouse Capacity 

April 3rd, 2018 

Thanks to all of our member support, the Peirone facility on Hallett Road in Spokane is rapidly 

approaching maximum capacity!     

To ensure that product is always handled correctly and to allow Peirone further room for growth, the 

Peirone Board of Directors has unanimously approved a warehouse capacity expansion program. 

This retrofit of the existing warehouse will add over 800 additional slots, giving Peirone approximately 

40% additional capacity! Construction will start in about one month and is scheduled to be completed 

in late June. 

Rest assured, careful consideration and planning have been taken to ensure that Peirone’s ability to 

handle customers’ needs will not be adversely affected during construction. 

 

Illustrated below are a before-and-after look at the expansion project: 

 

 

Many thanks to all of our members for your wonderful support. 

We would not be where we are today without you! 

The Peirone Team 


